
 

Year 2 Newsletter No. 2     14th September 2018    

   Welcome to Class 2   

 
A big ‘Thank you’ to all the parents who were able to join us on Monday evening at the Welcome Meeting. If you were not able to attend, a copy of the 
information provided for parents has been sent home with your child today. 
 
Home Reading books and levels have been reviewed and all children have been issued with new reading books and a spelling kit to use at home to help 
your child practise their weekly spellings.  
 
This week in our English work the children have been focusing on nouns, verbs and adjectives and using these to write sentences about our story 
characters. 
Our Mathematics work has focused on place value, comparing and ordering numbers and finding numbers that are one more and one less than ten. 
more and 10 less. The children have used 100 squares, and ‘base ten’ equipment, to assist them. 
In our RE lessons we have been sharing our favourite books and talking about why they are special to us. It has been wonderful to share these books 
with each other in class. 
Our Science work has explored healthy and unhealthy lunch choices and we have investigated the sugar content of breakfast cereals. 

Homework:  
Reading – Please spend 10 minutes every day reading or sharing a book with your 
child.  
English – Reading comprehension / Complete the sentences 
Mathematics – One more and one less / Ten more and ten less 
Extra Mile Challenge – How healthy is your breakfast cereal? Find out how much 
sugar is in your cereal. Is it a low sugar or high sugar cereal?  

             
 PE Kits & Water Bottles  

Please ensure your child has a fully named PE kit in 
school and a named water bottle for use in class.   
PE lessons are on a Thursday. 

 Open Door  Mondays 3:20-3:40pm 

  Next Week - We are Science Investigators!    
In our English work we will link to the story “The Pirates of Scurvy Sands” by Jonny Duddle. The children will be discovering the next adventure of Jim-
Lad and Tilda and plan and write their own adventures. 
In Mathematics we will focus on measurement (length/height) and compare measurements using <,> and = signs. 
Our Science work will focus on healthy foods and fruits. We will be investigating satsumas and creating simple charts to record data. 
In RE we will begin exploring the Bible. Why is it special? Why is it called Holy? 

 Congratulations!      
A big “thumbs up” to our class members who have demonstrated consistent Outstanding Behaviour this week! 

Erin, Florence, Matthew, Kayla, Sienna, Mia, Neve, Freddie, Isabella, Daisy, Shae  
Keep up the great work! 

 
Star Writer of the Week – Kayla 

Curriculum Star of the Week – Shae 
Christian Value of Friendship – Erin 

 
Thank you for your support, Mrs Ramsay. 


